
              
 
 

 

YOUR FUNDS ARE SAFE WITH HEALTHCARE ASSOCIATES 

 

March 20, 2023: Naperville, IL: While recent banking-related news may cause people to 
be concerned about the health and security of their financial institution, please rest 
assured that your funds at HACU are safely insured as they have been for over 40 years. 

Deposits are insured for at least $500,000 - $250,000 through the federally insured 
NCUA National Credit Union Share Insurance Fund and an additional $250,000 via 
Excess Share Insurance. Please refer to HACU.ORG for more information. 

Thank you for being a member and for your continued loyalty and trust in strongly-
capitalized HealthCare Associates as it continues to provide financial services to those 
working in the healthcare community nationwide. Please feel free to reach out if you 
have any questions.  

To view our disclosures please click here.  

 

https://www.hacu.org/disclosures/

